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A Report on Coding Workshop 

 

A Coding workshop was conducted by Tekie in collaboration with 
N. C. Jindal Public School, Punjabi Bagh, New Delhi from  12th to 
16th May, 2021. Around 489 students of Classes I to XII registered 
themselves to the coding workshop to reap benefits  through 
development of  their skills like problem solving, creativity and 
logical thinking. It involved various interesting and invigorating 
modules viz. Introduction to programming, what is 
programming, what are instructions, what is high level language 
and low level language, print commands, binary language and 
interpreter, and so on. The workshop lent a boost to the 
students’ intellectual and cognitive skills, and provided enriching  
experience to them. 
 

 

Submitted By 

Vijay Lakshmi Gupta 

      


